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Mrs. Helen Scherrer—Diamond

Dear Mrs. Scherrer-Diamond

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Atlanta Neuroscience Foundation and the
Atlanta Neuroscience Institute have selected you to receive the Health and Wellness
Award for your unwavering spirit of service and giving and for the impact you have
had on the lives of people living with Multiple Sclerosis and other neurological
diseases, including their mental health challenges.

In particular, the MS community is fondly aware of your dedication to Georgians
as you raise awareness and support funding for comprehensive care for all.

We recognize that your commitment to the MS Support Group is the
continuation of your lifelong passion to service and dedication, remaining a
champion for the advancements in senior care and immeasurable impact on the
lives of so many individuals.

The Award will be presented to you during our 2"¥ Annual World Neuroscience
Day Conference on Saturday, May 4", 2024. The conference will be held at the
Whitley Hotel — Buckhead | 3434 Peachtree Road, NE | Atlanta, GA | 30326

We would also like to invite you and a guest to join us for our Dinner with the
Docs, the evening before the conference, May 3, beginning at 5:45 pm with a
cocktail reception followed by a sit-down dinner. Conference sponsors,
presenters, speakers will be in attendance. RSVP via email at
rrangel@atlneurofoundation.org at your convenience.

While we wish for you and your family to participate in the entire conference,
please note that the Awards and Recognition Ceremony will take place in The
Whitley Ballroom at 3:15pm.

| applaud you and look forward to seeing you to receive your award.

Please let me know if you have any questions. | can be reached at
rrangel@neurofoundation.org or at my direct number, 404-609-5404.

Sincerely,

Roy A. Rangel
Executive Director



